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It is with great enthusiasm that I support this measure, which will alleviate some tax 

burden for Oregon veterans.  As a current, but soon to retire, member of the Oregon 

Air National Guard, this would go a long way for all of us who have done our part 

defending our nation, and supporting and protecting our state.  


